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NEWS AND UPDATES 

BULL RUNNER ROUTE CHANGE NEAR UATC 

09/15/2021 
 
Effective September 20th, 2021, due to construction on N 27th St, Stop #715 - 
UATC to MSC will relocate to E 131st Avenue. For more information, please call 
813-974-6902. Track our buses live at www.usfbullrunner.com 

https://testsite.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/stop-715-uatc.pdf
https://testsite.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/stop-715-uatc.pdf
http://www.usfbullrunner.com/
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